May 15, 2012

Office of Mayor Alvin Brown

Attn: Michelle Barth, Deputy Chief of Staff
City Hall at St. James

117 West Duval Street Suite 400

Jacksonville, FL. 32202

Dear Michelle,

Greetings and blessings to you and your lovely family in the name of our
Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ.

[ would like to thank you for inviting me to preside over the blessing of
the French Ships during the recent 450th Commemoration. It was an
honor for me to be a part of this memorable event. In addition, it was a
pleasure to meet you and to work with our honorable Mayor, Mr. Alvin
Brown. Please do not hesitate to call upon me again in the future.

May the Lord continue to bless you and your fellow staff members with
His abundant heavenly blessings and grace and to guide you in His infinite
wisdom to every good work for His glory as well as for the welfare of the
Jacksonville people.

Yours in Christ,

Fr Kj/nu/f?%(/

V. Rev. Fr. Kamal Al-Rahil, Pastor
Fr KA/mp



